
Book Borrowing Opportunity
We have some great 
books sitting in our 
library and around the
school looking very lost 
and lonely.  They are in 
need of some great learners to come 
along and open them up to read.  If 
you would like to borrow a book 
bundle, please stop by during the 
times stated above and pick up a 
bundle to take home and read. 
Unfortunately, you won’t be able to 
look through and browse, but each 
bundle is grouped by year group and 
has a great selection, so you’re bound 
to find at least one book that takes 
your fancy.  We have also hidden 
some “golden tickets” inside some of 
the bundles so, if you’re lucky, you 
may find one of these lurking between 
the pages.  If you do you will able to 
claim your prize when you next visit. 
You will be able to return the books at 
any time during school hours by 
dropping them into our drop off box 
outside the main entrance or just 
inside the door, if wet. Or alternatively, 
stop by at another ‘Drop In’ for a new 
book bundle.   Our books have and will 
be quarantined before going into 
circulation so there is no risk of 
spreading infection.

Our Drop-In  (for book bundles, reports and abandoned PE kits will be 
operating between 10am and 11:30am each school day from our car park.

Reports

When you visit to collect a Book 
Bundle, you will also be able to collect 
your child’s annual report.  You can 
collect any day during the times above 
up to and including 17th July.  

If your child is attending
school, their report and 
their sibling’s reports 
will be sent home with 
them on Monday.

PE Bags

We also have a few abandoned PE 
bags that were left when the children 
left school in March.  Again, stop by 
when you pick up your Book Bundle 
and we will return them to their 
owners.

Look out for me hiding between 
the pages of your book!  

Please remember to socially 
distance when you visit us.


